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Welcome!

Welcome to all new students! The Medical Physics Student Council (MPSC) aims
to officially represent MPU students and serve as a means of communication be-
tween MPU faculty and students. In particular, we strive to facilitate the organi-
zation of MPU student events and workshops, promote student activities on the
department social media platforms, and ensure the MPU website stays up to date.
Please come talk to André or Susannah if you would like to get involved!

Welcome BBQ

The annual September Med Phys BBQ for stu-
dents and faculty will take place on Sunday, Sept
10th at 3pm at the home of Jan Seuntjens (41 av
Arlington). Meats, sides, and desserts will be pro-
vided; we kindly ask that you prepare to make a
$10 donation to the graduate student events fund,
and also please BYOB. Please respond to the Doodle
(http://doodle.com/poll/hsrti5fnvwz5x2xe) by noon on
Wednesday Sept 6th to indicate whether or not you plan
on attending.

Social media

Ali is the student liaison for our social media ac-
counts and collects student information to highlight
on Twitter and Facebook. Please let her know (alli-
son.toltz@mail.mcgill.ca) of new publications, awards
and conference/workshop attendance so we can post
about it!

Website updates

September is a great time to update your profile on the
MPU website! Student information can be updated at
https://goo.gl/1Loivi and a modification request can
be made at https://goo.gl/pibLCa. Also, please let us
know of any new publications (using the same forms) so
we can highlight your work via the champion bar!

GitLab

We have a McGill Medical Physics code repository where
people can upload code that is potentially useful to oth-
ers. Everyone is encouraged to sign up for an account at
www.gitlab.com and send their username to Marc (marc-
andre.renaud@mail.mcgill.ca) to be added to our group.

Slack

We have a McGill Medical Physics student group on Slack.
It’s a great place to keep up to date on department events,
ask work related questions, and chat with other stu-
dents. If you are not yet part of the group and didn’t
receive an invitation via email, please let Susannah (su-
sannah.hickling@mail.mcgill.ca) know.
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